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Subject:   
Please approve revising the posted speed limit on Summit Avenue to move the transition point between 25 and 
30 MPH back to be 500 feet east of the centerline of N. Moreland Blvd.  Summit Avenue will be posted 25 MPH 
from that point east and 30 MPH from that point west.  
 

 
Details: 
This item was referred by Ald. Pieper and endorsed by Ald. Corey Payne.  In September 2020, Engineering 
staff conducted a crash study of the intersection of Summit Avenue and N. Washington Avenue.  Said study 
produced findings and made recommendations to improve safety.  One such item was to adjust the existing 
posted speed limit as detailed in the subject line.  The Department of Public Works does not have any issues with 
this item. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None  
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
If the committee approves this speed zone adjustment, the cost for installing new speed limit sign will be around 
$200 and covered by the 2020 Building and Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval. 
 

 


